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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Please do not support HB 4080. We do not need to pay people to murder wild 

animals by the hundreds of thousands. This is not what taxpayers want done with 

their money or to wildlife. Predators are a part of a healthy environment. Non-lethal 

measures should always be used except in very extreme circumstances. Wildlife 

Services should not be paying people to hunt and kill animals in extremely inhumane 

ways (snares, poison, trapping and aerial gunning), but investing in humane methods 

like fencing, protective housing, dogs and electronic scare devices. Actually, it is my 

opinion that ranchers should pay for those things as they do not have the right to 

wipe out predators so that they don't have to protect their livestock appropriately. 

Please make the right choice and protect wildlife, and especially predators. Oregon is 

the Green State. Lets be Green and Humane. Lets be better! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kyle Westfall 


